
  
 
                     
        An Agenda Meeting was held on   
        April 19, 2010 at 7:00 PM at 
                                                                                                the Town  Hall 
 
 
 
Presiding: Supervisor Gary Bellows 
Attending:   Councilman Gill, Councilwoman Briggs, Councilwoman Horner, Councilwoman 
Zell 
Also Present:  Superintendent Russell. Code Enforcement Officer Hoffstatter, James Craven, 
and 10 members of the public. 
 
 
Town Board Business 
 
1.  Today the Census will be sending out people to those that have not mailed back their forms. 
2. Road update on Eagle Nest, Bristol Hill and Hook and Walnut. 
3. Safety-net 
4. NYC DEP meeting moved from March to June 
5. Hurley Rail Trail Dog Walk 
6. Beavers 
7. Guard Rail on Main Street 
8. Elder abuse seminar 
9. Leaf bagging 
10. Bids for the new boiler at Town Hall  
  a. Kosco $8400.00 
  b. Lowes $6747.00 
  c. Heritage $5800.00 
11. The bids for mowing for season were read: 
       Town Park   Ribbon Park     Old Cemetery 
     Immaculate Lawn       $115.00  $70.00  no bid 
     R & R Lawn      $140.00  $75.00             $145.00 
12. Resolution for our 350 Anniversary 
13. First quarter resolution for court. 
14. Women’s Health Expo at Tech City on May 1st. 
 
      
  
From Departments 
1, Councilman Gill and Superintendent Russell had a meeting about training for the bucket truck. 
2. Councilwoman Briggs said that there were two openings on the Ethics Board. 
3. Superintendent Russell said that t the town sweeping was almost finished and that the brush 
pick-up was next. 
4. Diane Cline that the Easter egg hunt was a success with 140 kids. The Rec committee has four 
volunteers so far for the town yard sale. Stewarts will be donating the hog dog rolls for this years 
Memorial Day Parade celebration. 
5. Jim Craven said that there was a fire at the transfer station when someone put a cigarette in the 
dumpster. 
 
From the Floor 
1. Roy Hochberg was at the meeting with the Rail Trail and the placement of the Gazebo is up to 
the D.O.T.Also there is a draft of guidelines for plaques on the rail trail. 
2. Mr. Suda asked about the culvert on Griffin and Windsor Drive. Supervisor Bellows said the 
town is still in discussion with the other homeowners. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Councilman Gill, seconded by Councilwoman Horner and all 
voted aye. 
 
        _________________ 
        Judy Mayhon, Town Clerk 


